
Parent Link 2021-2022 

 

2-9-2022 

Good afternoon Lake Forest parents, 

As a reminder we have Saturday camp this Saturday, Feb. 12 from 8-12 for students 

in grades 3-5 who turned in a signed permission slip. Please check with your teacher if 

you’re not sure you’re child will be attending. All students in grades 3-5 were invited! 

3rd Qtr Mid term interims or progress reports will be coming out this Friday. Please 

note that your child’s grades may differ from the 2nd Qtr report card that was sent out 

last week. This interim is for your child’s progress from Jan. 12 till this week. Reach 

out to your teacher if you have questions. 

Finally, In a continued effort to best meet the needs of our students, families, and 

community members, we are asking that you, our parents, please take a few minutes 

to complete the Title I Survey. We have a QR code and link on our website for easy 

access to the survey. This survey should take no more than 5-10 minutes. We 

appreciate your time and assistance in continuing to make Lake Forest the best school 

around! 

Thank you and have a peaceful evening! 

 


